
March 2019 

Our meeting was held on 2/14/1919. 

We discussed Memorial Day activities. We are planning a fall run for this year’s run. More 
information to come. 

We will be looking into having a table set up at local events to help us to be more visible. 

The next activity is the 18th Annual Parker Ministry Retreat. March 14th - 17th at the La Paz 
County Park in Parker AZ. 
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